
 

St Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School 
Class 3 Newsletter 

Terms 5 and 6 2021    
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. I can’t believe this is the final 2 terms of Year 3! We are 
looking forward to learning about lots of new exciting topics during the Summer term and will be getting ready for Year 4 in 
term 6. Please feel free to liaise with the office regarding any concerns or worries and I will be able to call you back at the end 
of the day. 

 

 
We will enjoy learning about… 

 
Term 5   

For History we will be looking at the history of castles and their features, will then focus on Dover Castle. Our Science topic is 
‘Forces and Magnets’ and for Music we will be learning to play the glockenspiel. We are also exploring nature printing for Art 
and will investigate pop-up books and begin to design our own for Design Technology. 
 

Term 6 
We will be using our pop-up book designs to make our own pop-up book for Design Technology.  

In Geography, we will be exploring The River Dour and looking at the water cycle. We will also  
be doing some exciting experiments for our investigation unit in Science.  

 
 
 

 

 
 

Just a Few Things to Remember… 

 The children need to bring a named water bottle to school, as they are unable to use the water fountains. These 
should only contain water and I will do my best to remind the children to take them home every day for washing and 
refilling. 

 There is still currently no Tuck Shop and the children are still unable to bring their own toys in for Golden Time due to 
our current situation. 

 Dismissal time for Year 3 is at 3:05pm. Any children in Year 3 who have siblings in Year R will be dismissed at the same 
time of 3pm.  
 

Take care and stay safe. 
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Geere   

 
P.E continues to be on a Wednesday and Friday. Your child 
needs to come into school on these days wearing their P.E 
kit and trainers. 
               

 
One Oxford Reading Tree book or chapter book will continue 
to be sent home on a Friday in a zip wallet. The books in the 
zip wallet can be returned in the drop box in class on 
Tuesday. New books will be issued again on Friday to allow 
enough quarantining time.  
               

 

 
 


